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QUESTION 17: 
 
Please provide any and all draft and final map(s) of the proposed route(s) for the pipeline 
system You plan to construct as part of the Angeles Link Project. 
 
 
RESPONSE 17: 

 
SoCalGas objects to the request as vague and ambiguous, including with respect to the term 
“proposed route(s).” SoCalGas further objects to the extent the request seeks protected 
confidential critical infrastructure information.  Subject to and without waiving the foregoing 
objections, SoCalGas responds as follows. 
 
SoCalGas interprets the term “proposed route(s)” to mean routes chosen for advancement to 
a Certificate of Public Necessity and Convenience (CPCN) proceeding. Given that definition, 
as described in the Application, the proposed route for Angeles Link is not intended to be 
chosen until Phase 2 and will be presented to the CPUC for approval as part of a CPCN 
application at the conclusion of Phase 3.  Therefore, SoCalGas has not mapped a proposed 
route(s) for Angeles Link. Please see also Response 1 regarding initial studies and plans 
pertaining to the Project. 
 
Pursuant to July 11, 2022 and July 12, 2022 meet-and-confer conferences between 
SoCalGas and Air Products narrowing the request, please see the attached maps, which 
were extracted from pre-feasibility studies prepared for the Project and depict a number of 
conceptual, theoretical routings. These maps show conceptual routings only; the actual 
routes that will be proposed for the Project have yet to be determined and could in all 
likelihood differ significantly from any routes shown on these maps. 


